
 

 

UTILITY CLERK 

 

The Town of Kirklin is accepting applications and resumes for a 

part-time Utility Clerk. Applications are available for pick up at the 

utility office at Town Hall, by e-mailing a request to 

twalker@kirklinindiana.org, or on our website at 

www.kirklinindiana.org.  

Applications and resumes will be accepted until noon on Friday, 

November 17, 2023. 

The Town of Kirklin is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

To apply, please submit your application and resume to: 

113 S. Main St. 

Kirklin, IN 46050 

or by e-mail to the above mentioned address. 
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